From: Robert Winzenread
To: Joseph P. Filippi
Subject: Mandated vaccination

Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 6:27:15 PM

We are Robert and Sandra Winzenread. We wish to state, and go on record, our strong opposition to any action that would require Nevada students to be COVID 19 vaccinated.

Nevada students, as all United States citizens, have medical and religious freedoms guaranteed by our Constitution and bestowed on us by our Creator. It is a violation of the First Amendment to require an action that goes against our religious beliefs. We have the inalienable right to make our personal choices regarding our health and well being.

It is imperative that you protect these rights and vote not to force required vaccinations on the students in the Nevada public school system. Individuals, not the State, should make decisions as to what goes into their body.

Sent from my iPad